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who would, I am sure, give the matter full consideretion. I am
reluctant to put the matier myself before the other Presidents of
Canadian Universities because I have pnot yet coumpleted my first year
in office bere and am still a newoomer. Your proposal is an interesting
one. I see certain difficulties in the way of its achievement, and I
wonder, too, whether the time is quite rips for sach a development,
Wt I congmtulate you upon the evident attention and thought you have
given to the sudject, and you are undoubtedly right in feeling that
if something of this mature could be worked out it would be of mutual
benefit to the two countries concerned.
With all kind wishes,
I an,

Very sincerely yours,

Stanley F. Wright, Beq.,
Holmsborg Turishotel,
Ve ttakollen, pr. OSLO, Norway.




